
Project Update: March 2023 
 
I am pleased to inform that our project entitled "Conservation and ecology of Dark 
sitana in Nepal" is in implementation. We have completed some of the activities of 
the project and some are still ongoing. We believe we will finish our proposed activities 
on time as proposed.  
 
The major highlights of our project are:  
 

1. We are getting overwhelming responses on social media especially on 
poster and session requests in schools and communities. We printed 1000 
copies of the conservation poster and the demand for it is so high that we 
are nearly out of stock. We are planning to outsource the fund to reprint the 
same posters (1000 copies).  
 

2. Along with our community and school awareness sessions we also marked 
World Wildlife Day.  
 

3. Before printing the conservation poster, we conducted a poster design 
contest, and we received high number of submissions of poster designs that 
helped us to design of the final copy of the poster.   

 

 
Group photo after community awareness session. 
 



 
Group photo after session at Brighter Academy. 
 

 
Group photo at Dudhpani community forest after world wildlife day event. 



 


